
 

 

 
 
 

6 September 2024 

 

Dear Families, 

I am writing to advise of the arrangements for the last day of term 3 on the senior campus for each year 
level. 
 
Year 9 

• Normal scheduled classes 

Year 10 
• Remote learning day for all year 10 students. Students are to please complete the classwork 

placed on MyPenola for periods 2 to period 6.  

Year 11 
• No scheduled classes for VCE students. 
• VCE English students to attend school only for their scheduled English oral assessment.  
• Normal scheduled classes for all VCE VM students for period 2 -6. No homeroom or pastoral 

for Year 11 students. 

Year 12  
• Normal scheduled classes for all VCE students.  
• VCE VM students permitted to leave school at lunchtime pending satisfactory completion of all 

subjects.  

I take this opportunity to also advise that on Tuesday September 17, there will be a “wear your sports 
colours day” where students can wear their favourite sporting team jersey/jumper/scarf/hat over their 
College uniform for a gold coin donation. Money raised will go towards year level charities.  
 
If you have any queries about the above, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s year level 
coordinator. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
 
Ms Erin Bonavia 
 
Deputy Principal 
Senior Campus 
 


